
Good evening,

As resident of Hadley Wood, and as parent of 2 children attending Hadley Wood primary 
school - I would like to object to proposed plans.

Concerns that Hadley Wood with its single form entry primary school, and lack of local 
healthcare facilities is not a suitable location for the volume of proposed homes.

Conservation of the green belt should be a priority. As I have observed bats at the location 
- May I ask if a bat survey has been undertaken? Especially as there are  reasonable 
grounds to think they may roost at the site.
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